THE INDIGENOUS WORLD 2016




INVITATION

During the 15th session of the UN Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues, the Inter-
national Work Group for Indigenous Affairs invites you to participate in the side event:

Launching of INGIA’s yearbook
“The Indigenous World 2016

Tuesday, 17th May 2016, 1:15 pm —2:30 pm
Venue: Conference Room 4

A limited number of free copies in English and Spanish
will be available for indigenous participants.

Interpretation in English and Spanish will be provided.

The Indigenous World 2016 / El Mundo Indigena 2016
Featuring country reports and a section on international processes relating to indig-

enous peoples, the Indigenous World 2016 presents indigenous peoples’ voices and
current concerns. It gives a unique overview of important events and developments

in the indigenous world during 2015.

Available for free download at www.iwgia.org from 18th May 2016

The book can also be purchased at IWGIA's web shop. Price: EUR 25
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